
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

August 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 4TH AUGUST – OWL AWARENESS DAY – OWL BABIES!

Come dressed for a day of fun- can you make your own owl costume?! 
MONDAY 28TH AUGUST – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED

FOR THE SUMMER BANK HOLIDAY
W/C MONDAY 28TH AUGUST – LEAVERS WEEK!

More information to follow
THURSDAY 31ST AUGUST – NURSERY GRADUATION/LEAVERS CEREMONY

3:30PM-5:00PM

LOOK WHAT FUN WE 
HAVE BEEN HAVING..
The children enjoyed exploring Space with their friends 
at nursery! We set up a space station for the children to 
use their imagination, we used our senses to explore 
moon dough, created our own planets, and made alien 
gloop! We also researched about all the planets in the 
solar system and what it looks like inside a rocket - it 
was very interesting! Some children even joined in with 
our weekly challenge of creating their very own planet to 
bring into nursery. They all looked amazing! 
The children also helped our local community with the 
Norden in Bloom competition by creating a beautiful 
display in our window and bringing their own plants from 
home to put in our garden. The judges and the Mayor of 
Rochdale came to have a look at our beautiful Taylor 
Park, our plants, and our display at nursery.
The little lambs enjoyed celebrating shark day, they 
enjoyed bubble babies, splashing around in the water 
whilst listening to and joining with the actions from their 
favourite song baby shark and other under the sea 
related songs! They enjoyed exploring bubble foam and 
popping bubbles, exploring the under the sea sensory 
tuff tray as well as lots of dancing and creating their own 
shark paintings! It was so much fun!
Throughout August we will be celebrating Graduation 
and leavers week with our school and pre-school 
leavers and having some special treats and themed 
days – stay tuned! 


